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Angela Charles

From: Bev DeMello
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 9:31 AM
To: 'solarusers@gmail.com'
Cc: Janet Brunson; Consumer Correspondence
Subject: re: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question

Good morning, Mr. Osborne: 
 
Thank you for your inquiry, and I hope this information is helpful. 
 
FPL has identified 3 solar projects total 224 MW (74.5 MW each) and are identified by their site 
location--Babcock Ranch, Citrus, and Manatee. More information is available in FPL Witness Barrett’s 
direct testimony, available at the Commission’s website from the following link: 
http://www.psc.state.fl.us/library/filings/16/01385-16/01385-16.pdf. 
 
Additional information about  these units is available in the company’s 2016 Ten-Year Site Plan, 
which can be found at the following link: 
http://www.psc.state.fl.us/Files/PDF/Utilities/Electricgas/TenYearSitePlans/2016/Florida%20Power%2
0and%20Light.pdf. 
 
If you need more information, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bev DeMello 
Assistant Director 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 
From: Collin Roehner  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 4:03 PM 
To: Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: FW: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question 
 
Customer Correspondence 
 
From: Ray Osborne [mailto:solarusers@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 2:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #160021 FPL rate increase question 
 
Regarding the recent news of a rate increase I read an article that said, "The utility asserts that its proposed increases would cover 
the costs of strengthening power lines, three  large solar energy centers, and completion of a natural gas plant in Okeechobee 
County, according to its filing." 
 
I'd like to hear more about these 3 major solar energy centers. Where are they to be located? What are 
their sizes in terms of megawatts? How many jobs will they bring to the area? 
 
 
I am a FPL customer, do you need my address? 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 23, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 03963-16



2

 
-Ray 
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